
 

 

R e a d i n g  G r o u p  C h a l l e n g e  

MEMBERS OF THE PLU COMMUNITY 

ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN A: 

 

THE CHALLENGE? 

Form a reading group made up of at least six PLU community members (faculty, staff, and/or students), 

and plan to meet once to discuss the text, and all members of the reading group will receive a FREE copy 

of Robin Wright’s Rock the Casbah: Rage and Rebellion Across the Islamic World from the Wang    

Center. 

  

HOW TO PARTICIPATE? 

The reading group convener should send an email to Rosemary Raynolds, raynolrl@plu.edu, at the Wang 

Center for Global Education, by no later than February 12, 2013.  

  

To be considered for the challenge, this email should contain: 

•  Three sentences on why the group wishes to participate  

•  A list of the reading group participants and their PLU affiliation and id numbers (use “student” for 

student affiliation) 

•  The date, time, and location of the one reading group meeting  

•  A commitment to attend Robin Wright’s lecture on February 21, 2013 at 10:30 a.m. in Lagerquist 

Hall 

 

Only PLU faculty, staff, and students are eligible to participate. 

For more information, please contact Rosemary Raynolds at raynolrl@plu.edu or at 253-535-7577. 
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